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Question: 

 

Could Treasury please provide modelling around the amount by which prices would have to 

rise for the increase in the CCS to be lost? 

 

Answer: 

 

Treasury has not modelled the amount by which prices would have to rise for the benefits of 

the increase in the Child Care Subsidy to be offset. The amount of additional funds that each 

household receives will differ, for instance based on their income level and child care usage.  

 


